
Live Streaming information 

As you may be aware, there are several swimming meets that are live streamed online. This ranges 
from County meets, Regional meets and National meets. As a club we strive for excellence and look 
to always provide a fantastic experience for all swimmers who attend our meets. We want our 
meets to be memorable, and it’s on this basis we have looked at how we can take them to the next 
level. We are therefore very excited to advise that we have taken the decision to live stream our 
meets for the foreseeable future. 

The Bobcat swim meets will be live streamed and will be available to view via YouTube. The link 
details to view the stream will be provided closer to the meet date and will be available on our 
website at: https://uk.teamunify.com/team/bbsq/page/competition/bobcats-open-meets 

All parents/guardians/coaches and all swim clubs attending our meet have agreed to allow all their 
swimmers to appear on the live stream and have been advised where our livestream events will be 
published. Details of your data protection rights are also included here: 
https://uk.teamunify.com/OrganizationPrivacyPolicy.jsp?team=bbsq 

If anyone wishes to oppose the live streaming of their swimmers, we advise to opt out of entering 
the meet. We will not be able to edit the livestream once it has been uploaded online. There will be 
no refunds for withdrawals for this reason once entries have been submitted. 

Additionally, the stream will also remain online to view once the swim meet has concluded. The 
stream/video will be controlled by Burnley Bobcats and our team, and as meet organisers we 
reserve the right to remove the stream from the internet should we feel necessary. This will be at 
the discretion of Burnley Bobcats swim club and the meet organisers. Should anyone have any 
concerns or questions in relation to this data privacy then please contact us 
bbmeetsecretary@gmail.com 

We strive to ensure that our online events are held safely without technical hitches however it is 
impossible to eliminate these completely, so we apologise in advance should there be any 
disruptions. 

We hope everyone attending our meets are as thrilled as we are with us being able to do this. We 
are confident that this will enhance our meets even further and will allow swimmers to watch and 
support their peers and allow them to rewatch their races, show their friends and families their 
achievements and be proud of what they have done. 

Many thanks 

Burnley Bobcats Committee 
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